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Dear Parents/Carer’s                                                                                    17th September 2024 

 

 

YOUNG VOICES at the O2 Arena-3 Feb 2025  CHOIR 

 

Children that are currently part of the choir will be eligible to be part of Young Voices. Children from 

many different schools join in a huge choir to sing together. Although this seems like a long way off, 

there are lots of songs and dances to learn before the big day.  

 

On the day of the concert, your child’s choir will travel to the O2 and rehearse together as one for the 

first time, followed by an incredible evening concert performance produced by the UK’s leading sound 

and light companies, featuring special guest artists who are sure to raise the roof!  

 

This experience will not only inspire and motivate your child through the power of music and singing 

but also provide them with a unique learning opportunity. Singing on such a grand scale fosters a 

tremendous sense of personal achievement, enhances mental health, and offers a life-changing musical 

experience.  

 

Your child has worked incredibly hard to learn these songs, and you’ll have the chance to celebrate 

their unforgettable accomplishment with them during the evening performance of the concert.  

 

Please either speak to your school for more information or place your ticket order via your online 

account (an email will be sent to you with how to access this). The official YV T-shirt can also be 

purchased but is not compulsory (a plain white top will suffice).  

 

You should have received a link to invite you to join the “music room”. This is where you can buy 

tickets for the event. There is also an option to buy a Young Voices T-shirt, however this is not 

compulsory. Tickets sell very quickly and Young Voices advise that you should aim to do this 

before the 31st October. 

Alternatively, you can use this link and it will take you to the same information: 

https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/register-referral?code=NjM5My8xNzI2NTY5NzM2 

If you have any questions, please speak to Mrs Elvidge. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Elvidge 

Music Lead 
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